From: Jenny Van Dyke

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and Trade
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 2:15:56 PM

To whom it may concern,

Please help stop this Cap and Trade legislation from being ram rodded through!

Our family owns a small trucking company in Tangent Oregon and this bill will negatively effect our business, our
family and all our employees and their families!

We love our state of Oregon and don’t want the hard working people in Oregon taken advantage of, and robbed by
the unaccountable bureaucrats!

Jenny Van Dyke

Albany Oregon

Sent from my iPhone
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